Tri-County Beekeepers December 2024 Minutes

Meeting called to order at 7:07 p.m., after a half hour of enjoying Christmas honey
snacks.

Secretary and Treasurer Reports from November read and approved.

Old Business — Reminder of the fundraiser for the club through Paula Paulson purchase
of hats at $4.00 discount, $2.00 goes to club.

Honey straws are also available — see Amy.

New Business — Paypal — Voted on continuing or discontinuing. Discontinuing was
approved. Paypal option as well as credit card payments will be removed from the website.

The 990 (nonprofit status) is to be done annually.

Voted and passed a $5.00 increase of membership dues to $15.00/family effective Jam 1,
2025. Dues will also be due in January meeting.

Amy will check with Glenn K. about bee packages.
There were still a few Library items available.
Scholarship Kaia did a presentation.

Financial audit set for the January meeting.

Discussion on Oxylic acid use and feeding in Winter. Answer no, on QA treatment and
look for days at least 30 degrees out and no wind for feeding .

Meeting adjourned at 7:47 p.m.



